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3rd December 2021 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Parent Survey 

 

Thank you to those who recently participated in the School’s recent online survey. It was great to 

have so much positive feedback and in addition, recognition of the huge improvements and 

progress the School has made. It is very reassuring that a huge majority of you feel your child is 

happy, safe, well looked after, taught well, and supported with all aspects of their education and 

development. As a school we have strived to improve our communication with our parents and the 

survey suggests, we are making huge progress in achieving this goal.  

 

We are eager to improve further and we will continue to work towards our vision of becoming an 

outstanding school, your feedback has allowed us to make some changes: 

 

What you said: What we have done: 

Large proportion feel the school does not 
make parents aware of what their child 
will learn during the year. 

In addition to the recent letter sent out by Mr Aldiss 
signposting to this information on the website, 
parents should have received another communication 
from Mr Aldiss. Again, there is a hyperlink, which will 
take you straight to the correct section on the 
website. 

The question was asked if it was possible 
to have swimming as part of our 
curriculum? 

We are very proud that our curriculum has a strong 
focus on life skills, and this is predominantly delivered 
through the subject area of ‘Life Skills’. I completely 
agree that swimming is an extremely valuable life skill 
and therefore, we are exploring ways of incorporating 
this into our Humanities/outdoor adventurous 
activities curriculum. 

 

If you feel there has been anything missed above or were unable to answer the survey and would 

like to offer your thoughts, please do let me know at head@haileyhall.herts.sch.uk  
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Coffee morning 

It is always great to have feedback from our parents and our surveys are a great way of achieving 

this. However, I have found it extremely useful in the past, in addition to these surveys, to meet 

with groups of parents, as a way of discussing in an informal environment, any concerns or issues.  

 

Unfortunately, Covid-19 has made these face-to-face meetings challenging and more recently, 

measures due to the new variant continue to make group meetings a challenge. With this in mind, I 

would like to propose a virtual ‘coffee morning’ meeting (you will need to bring your own coffee on 

this occasion!) on Wednesday 15th December at 10am, via Zoom. This would be a great opportunity 

to discuss anything you feel is relevant, as we continue to provide the best education for your son. 

 

If you would like to attend this virtual meeting, could you please make your interest known by 

emailing admin@haileyhall.herts.sch.uk   

 

I look forward to meeting with you soon and thank you for your ongoing support. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Paul Delamaine 

Headteacher 
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